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To All Parents/Carers of Year R, 
 
The School Nursing Service recently visited your child’s school to undertake their 
height/weight as part of the National Childhood Measurement Programme. Your child may 
hear their height measurements but would not have been able to see or hear the numbers 
of the digital scales used for the NCMP. 
 
To view your child’s results please revisit SchoolScreener. If you did not withdraw consent (opt-out) your 
child may still have been screened, parents/carers are routinely given 2 weeks to consider this option. If 
you would like to view your child results and did not register initially, please do click on 
the link below and then follow the Parent Portal instructions. You will not be 
automatically notified, so will have to click on the icon to see the results letter. 
 
A member of the school nursing team may be in contact with you to discuss the 
results after the screening.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Be Healthy Bucks has a range of support available to you and your child to encourage 
healthier changes. They have online and face to face sessions to support long term changes 
within the home whilst covering topics like food label decoding, healthy swaps, physical 
activity and much more. The sessions are great fun and families really feel the benefits!  
Simply register online at Home - Be Healthy Bucks (maximusuk.co.uk) and get support soon. 

 
Parents and Carers are invited to also have a look at the Health for Kids website. This is an 
interactive resource for children in primary school, their parents/carers, teachers or others. It 
contains lots of helpful information on health topics such as emotions, growing up, sleep and 
behaviour. It can also be translated into different languages or easy read options.  Health for 
Kids | Buckinghamshire  

 

Contact details 
School Nursing – bht.schoolhealth-screening@nhs.net if you have any further queries or would like more 
detailed information about the NCMP and/or Vision and do not wish to use the portal 
Parent Portal – parentsupport@schoolscreener.com if you have any further queries about the portal or 
issues logging into it. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Patient Advice Sheet - If you would like a copy of this Information on audiotape, in large print or 

translated, please call the Patient Advice Liaison Service on 01296 831120 or email 
bht.pals@nhs.net 

School Nursing Service 
School Health Screening 2024 / 2025 – Results letter 

Parent / Carer Information 

For more information regarding NCMP, including helpful resources and frequently asked 
questions, please visit: 

National Child Measurement Programme (healthandwellbeingbucks.org) 

To view your child’s measurements: 
https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/Buckinghamshire/g/Bh252 

 


